2019.11.25

8 Deputy G.P. Southern of the Minister for Health and Social Services regarding
information provided in the ‘Government Plan 2020-2023° (P.71/2019) about
additional expenditure to improve Islanders’ wellbeing and health: (0Q.295/2019)

Given that, on page 50 of the Government Plan, readers are directed to table 56 for further details
about additional expenditure to meet the priority to improve Islanders’ well-being and health and
that table 56 provides no such detail, but only sets out changes to the overall heads of expenditure,
will the Minister inform Members where the detail of this additional expenditure may, in fact, be
found?

The Deputy of St. Ouen (The Minister for Health and Social Services):

The Deputy is quite correct, there is an error in the Government Plan, for which we must offer
apologies. Readers should have been directed to table 57, rather than to table 56. Table 57 may be
found on page 200 of the Government Plan and, therefore, | can refer the Deputy and all Members
to table 57, rather than table 56. Apologies again.

The Bailiff:

A supplementary, Deputy?

Deputy G.P. Southern:
| am looking at table 57. No, Sir.



